
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1269 

 Version:  Engrossed 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Hardin (Tommy) 

 Date: 4/5/2022 

 Impact:  No fiscal impact anticipated 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1269 allows the Oklahoma Military Department to purchase computer hardware and 

software, as well as services related to computer hardware and software, independently of and 

without prior approval from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services Information 

Services Division. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB 1269 is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on agencies' budgets or 

the state's revenue. 

 

Prepared By: Nathan Shugart 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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